
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Notification of an Additional Item of Key Decision business 

 
 
 
The following item of business may be considered by Cabinet at its meeting on 
21 December 2010 depending on the resolution made by the Environment 
Select Committee at its extraordinary meeting to be held earlier on the same 
day.  It was not included in the Cabinet’s Forward Work Plan (published on 15 
December 2010) due to a call-in of the Cabinet’s decision dated 14 December 
being made following this date and it cannot wait until the next meeting of 
Cabinet on 25 January 2011 in order to deal with the matter within the call-in 
timescale: 
 
 

•   Wiltshire Local Transport Plan 2011-2026 - Car Parking 
Strategy 

 
In accordance with Part 5 (Access to Information Procedure Rules – General 
Special Urgency - paragraph 24) of the Constitution, the Chairman of the 
Environment Select Committee, Mrs M Groom has given her agreement to this. 
 
 
Dr Carlton Brand 
Director of Resources 
 
16 December 2010 

 


